
Meeting:  Wednesday, May 28, 2014 at 7 p.m. to 9 p.m. 

Christ the King Church Community Hall, 1951 McKinleyville Road, McKinleyville 

May Program - Thread Therapy 
 
I’m looking forward to presenting my story in 
quilts on May 28.  I began my quilting journey 
in 1993, and I have enjoyed all the detours.  
The best times are in sewing groups, which is 
where I’ve learned the most and why I consid-
er quilting thread therapy.   
 
Hopefully you will see my technique improve 
over the last 20 years as I relay the memories, 
lessons and stories my quilts represent to me.   
 
Lynne Todoroff 

To All Moonstone Quilters 
 
Thank you for your support in selling Quilt    
Opportunity tickets for our Relay For Life fund-
raiser.  Many of you have sold the 30 tickets 
you were given, and we sincerely appreciate 
your support! 
  
If you have unsold Quilt tickets, please bring 
them to the May meeting.  Our goal is to sell all 
those tickets!!  Thank you, Moonstone Quilters’ 
Relay For Life Team.  
  
Carolyn Otis, Jeannie Buerer, and Susie 
Freese sold out and needed more tick-
ets!    Super seller, Jeanne O’Neale, sold 120 
tickets!  Lorna Richardson sold 120 and asked 
for 60 more to take on her trip to Alaska!  
Amazing!  Many tickets have been sold at pub-
lic events by Jeannie Buerer, Janet Fesler, Ann 
Anderson, and Dianne Byington. Ocean Waves 
Quilt store and Fortuna Fabric are selling    
tickets, too! 
 

Moonstone Relay For Life Team #165 

RFL Auction Donation Items 
 

We welcome your donation of used or new 
sewers’ items for our auction!  Please bring 
your items and fabrics to our May meet-
ing.  This is the last date we can accept do-
nations and will be working hard to prepare 
all your items for our Relay For Life Auction 
and Fabulous Fabric Sale on June 25th.   
 

See you there! 
 

Diane B. 

Thank You Ann Anderson 
 
At our April meeting Ann demonstrated several       
different methods for making half square      
triangles. She demonstrated all of the tech-
niques and pointed out the advantages and 
disadvantages of each including how to work 
with striped fabric. 
 
Ann’s handouts and her clear explanations for 
all of the techniques were very much appreci-
ated by all of the quilters who attended the 
meeting. 
 
Hopefully we will see some of the beautiful  
projects that result from Ann’s great presenta-
tion.   
 
Thanks, again, Ann. 
Jean Avant 
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Moonstone Quilters Financials as of 4/30/14  
   Last year 

 April 2014 total as of 
Income 2014 YTD 3/31/2013 
Dues  $     28.00   $ 1,114.00   $ 1,404.00  
Raffle Table  $     54.00   $   186.00   $   104.00  
Donation    

Total Income:  $     82.00   $ 1,300.00   $ 1,508.00  
Expenses    
Postage    $     46.00  
Newsletters    $     11.35  
Hall Rental (2014)    
Hall Rental (2013)    $   150.00  
Hall Rental 
(previous years)    
Hall Set-up (2014)   $   112.50   
Hall Set-up (2013)    
Class Hosting & Quilt (Relay for Life)  $   143.50   $   116.57  
Programs   $     75.00   $   131.45  
Equipment   $    (50.00)  
Directories    
Insurance   $   370.00   
Community Quilts   $   252.44   $     85.00  
Total Expenses:  $          -     $   903.44   $   540.37  
Net Income and 
Expenses  $     82.00   $   396.56   $   967.63  
Previous Balance/
Beginning Bal-
ance:  $ 2,648.14   $ 2,333.58   $ 3,146.68  
Balance as of:  
4/30/14  $ 2,730.14   $ 2,730.14   $ 4,114.31  

Membership 
 

Directory Changes 
 
Please correct Tina McCullough's e-mail  
address to read "tina.mccullough@gmail.com" 
 
Please add new member: 
 
Kim Gunderson 
1740 Balboa 
McKinleyville, CA 95519 
839-9542     496-4035 
kimmars@suddenlink.net 

Moonstone Stars Raffle Quilt 
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2014 Moonstone Board 
 
Shar Evans    839-2396 
Christine Ross   839-4251 
JoAnn Hunt    839-7497 
Rae Pillor    839-3421 
Treasurer:  Debbie Davis  839-7288 
 
 

2014 Moonstone Committees 
 

Membership @ Monthly Meeting Welcome Table:  
 Dee Anne Jennings   677-0933 and  
 Delores Vose   677-9563  
Membership Data Base:  
 Brenda Glyn-William   839-2622 
Hospitality:  JoAnn Hunt  839-7497 
Community Quilts: Shar Evans  839-2396 
Fat Quarter Raffle:  Margaret McNally   633-8622 
Block of the Month:  Rae Pillor  839-3421 
Raffle Table:  Carol Weaver   839-3870 
UFO:  Delores Vose   677-9563 
Mystery Quilt:  Kathy LaForge   443-2626 
Relay For Life Team Captain: 
Newsletter : Jean Avant    839-8158 
Publicity:   

 
Guild Membership 

 
$25/year includes monthly meetings from  
January to October and newsletter subscrip-
tion.  Guest:  $3/meeting. 
 
No children under 12 except at Open House. 
 

Newsletter 
 

Deadline on 10th of month.  Articles to be 
emailed to:  moonstonenews@suddenlink.net.  
Articles may be included in body of email or 
attached as Word files.  For questions, please 
contact Jean Avant at 839-8158 or at the 
above email address. 

 

Birthdays  
 

 May 
May 2  Dottie Lewis  
May 11  Kirsten Josang  
May 18  Gladys Hartmann  
May 19  Brenda Glyn-Williams  
May 27  Rae Pillor  
 

June 
June 2  Maro Julian  
June 10  Denise Witte  
June 16  Jan Scheffler  
June 29  Margaret McNally  
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Block of the Month 
 
A big THANK YOU! to all those who are partici-
pating in the BOM.  Congratulations go out to 
Jan Scheffler, who was our winner of a Fat 
Quarter at the April meeting.   
 
Please remember to bring your finished     
block(s) to our May meeting to be eligible for a 
prize.  You will have 2 months to complete the 
block that will be introduced at our May meet-
ing.   
 
Happy Piecing......Rae Fat Quarter 

 
A happy belated Mothers' Day to all of you. 
 
Our happy winner of April’s Fat Quarters was, 
yet again, Barbara Branco.  What a lucky lady. 
 
We have had a lot of welcome rain this 
month.  The frogs have really been enjoying 
it.  I can tell as I walk our dog by the almost dry 
pond near our home.  There is just enough  
water to keep them croaking.  So we will 
choose frogs as the animal for May. 
 
Colors:  Bright yellow, lime green, & dark 
  green 
 
Theme:   Umbrellas 
 
Animal:   Frogs 
 
Margaret McNally 
Fat Quarter Volunteer Chairperson 

Mystery Quilt 
 
Linda Glaros and Tina McCullough are excit-
edly offering us an appliqued whimsical quilt 
that will start in May after Kathy’s quilt has   
finished. The quilt is fun and easy and allows 
you to use up scraps. We ALL Need that!  
 
You will get to see part of the quilt put together 
so you can pick your fabrics and arrange them 
as you please. 
 
Linda and Tina hope everyone will have fun 
and change things up to make a very special 
quilt! They will have surprises and gifts for  
everyone who finishes on time. SO get your 
excitement on - its turning out to be an exciting 
year! The directions begin on Page 8. 

Debbie 
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moonstonenews@suddenlink.net 
804 Murray Road 
McKinleyville, CA 95519-3470 

TO: 

Join Us on Wednesday, 

May 28 at 7 p.m. 

Christ the King Church 

Community Hall 




